





NNF/ADMN/587					25th November, 2019		
NOTICE FOR SGM

It is to inform that rectification of SGM minute held at Indore will be done along with AGM on 14th December at NEOCON 2019 at Hyderabad.
For any rectification in SGM Minutes, please send your suggestions on secnnf@nnfi.org/administrator@nnfi.org


Thanks & Regards


Dr. V. P Goswami					Dr. Lalan K. Bharti
President, NNF					Secretary General, NNF
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